
Delabole School currently has 88 children on role from Reception to Year 6. It has recently undergone 

a new structure in leadership with Mr Pritchard leaving the school after a number of years and taking 

up the Head of School role at Bude Junior school. 

Mrs Kirkman, has now taken over the executive headship role from January and is leading both 

Delabole and Tintagel schools. This is a strong partnership as the staff work closely across both 

schools already and so the transition has been managed carefully. 

We have been working hard at improving the Early Years outside area for our youngest pupils with 

new resources being purchased and a stage and mud kitchen area created. The school has some 

fantastic outside spaces which we are utilising well and look forward to being outside as much as 

possible in these next few summer months. 

We have 14 children joining us in September in Class 1 and are looking forward to welcoming those 

in the coming weeks. 

The adults at school are passionate about learning and creating the right environment for our 

children. We are continuing to refine our enquiry-based curriculum where children become 

immersed in their learning with many trips and opportunities to learn outside the classroom. 

After half term we have two residentials planned for our older children. Our Y6s are off to London to 

experience the sights – including a trip to the West End to see the Lion King. They will also be visiting 

the Harry Potter Studios on the way home. This is a trip that has been organised alongside Tintagel 

School – so all the children will go together. This is a great way for them to make friends with children 

from another school before the transition to secondary school in September. 

In addition, our Y4 and Y5 children are off to Bristol in July – linked to their learning in school around 

Isambard Kingdom Brunel. We know they are looking forward to this opportunity and feel it is such 

an important part of school life that they will never forget. 


